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21st October 2024 

Black Country Museum – Friday 7th February 2025 

Dear parents/carers 

We are delighted to offer Year 9 pupils the opportunity to visit The Black Country Living Museum 

and experience a recreation of 19th Century Britain. The day is fully interactive, including an 

underground mine tour to support learning about the Industrial Revolution. This fun, educational 

day will be an excellent cultural day for all pupils, and will particularly help support GCSE History 

pupils with GCSE Medicine Paper 1 as they learn about the society that helped shape the modern 

world. 

Tickets are £28 and will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. This is a voluntary trip and 

therefore a voluntary cost, so the trip will not run if pupils do not pay to attend. Payments should be 

made via Weduc Payments. If you need support in paying for this trip, we may be able to support 

some pupils with some of the cost; please contact me on the email address below.  

• Pupils should arrive at the usual start time of 8:25am. 

• Pupils will be back around 3:30 depending on traffic. 

• Pupils must wear sensible shoes (trainers) and comfortable clothes. 

• Please be prepared for the weather: a coat if rain is forecast and sunscreen if it is bright. 

• All pupils must bring a packed lunch and a drink with them. 

• No spending money is necessary, however if they wish to, they can bring a small amount of 

money with them for the shops. 

To secure a place on this visit for your child, please return the attached consent form. 

Best wishes 

Mr S O’Keeffe 

Humanities Teacher 

Sean.o’keeffe@georgeeliotacademy.org.uk 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Black Country Museum Trip – Friday 7th February 2025 

Please return to Reception/Mr O’Keeffe by Friday 24th January 

I hereby give permission for (Pupil Name) ……………………………………………………………… to visit The Black 

Country Living Museum on Friday 7th February 2025, and I have paid £25 via Weduc Payments. 

 I will send my child with a packed lunch 

 My child receives Free School Meal and would like a packed lunch 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………..Print Name…………………………………………………………….. 


